
Dear US National Forest Service Staff, 

 

I am writing to express my full support of Midas Gold Idaho and the Stibnite Gold Project. Over the 

past several years Midas Gold has shown its commitment to Valley County and the state of Idaho 

and I encourage you to permit the proposed activities outlined by Midas Gold in its Alternative 2. 

 

The Stibnite Gold Project will generate significant federal, state and local taxes over the life of the 

project. Estimate show the company will contribute $86 million in state taxes over two decades. The 

economic benefits tied in with the environmental restoration of the site provide a win-win for the 

citizens who live in the surrounding communities, the state and the general population. 

 

This Stibnite Gold Project is a huge opportunity for Idaho. Please permit alternative 2 and continue 

moving the project forward so our citizens can reap the positive impacts. 

 

Most Respectfully, 

 

 

Name: Phil St George 


